
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets healthcare professionals representatives delegation,
calls to redress their martyrs

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers’ Alliance, lauded the efforts of

healthcare professionals, especially the critical roles they played during the COVID-19 crisis

and the sacrifices of the "white army" in treating patients and educating the public about the

virus and prevention methods.

During  His  Eminence’s  meeting  with  a  delegation  representing  healthcare  and  nursing

professionals, H.E. emphasized the importance of these professionals receiving their rightful

financial, moral, and occupational entitlements. H.E. called for compensating the families of

those who lost their lives and urged that they be provided with designated plots of land in

Baghdad and other provinces, in coordination with local governments.

H.E. stressed the need for fairness in ensuring these professionals receive their financial

entitlements as stipulated by existing laws and called for addressing any injustices caused by

certain legal provisions that impact their financial and occupational rights.


